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GDCE GOODS GUARD SELECTION CANCELLED

THANKS TO GENERAL MANAGER FOR RENDERING JUSTICE
TO THE EMPLOYEES
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P.S.SURIYAPRAKASAM

Joint General Secretary
Member - DC / JCM - NEW DELHI

Esc No. : 85-A/GDCE Date : 23.09.2019

To

The General Manager,
Southern Railway,
Chennai-3.

Sir,

Sub : Conducting of General Departmental Competitive Examination
for filling up of vacancies in Goods Guard category.
Ref : 1) Notification P(S)563/ii/Guards/GDCE dt. 01.03.2019
2) JGS/NFIR Lr. No.85-A/GDCE dated 22.07.2019 & 26.08.2019
addressed to PCPO/S.Rly.

Based on the notification cited under above reference No.1, examination was conducted
for selection of Goods Guard in pay matrix Level 5 (PN Rs.5200 — 20200 + GP 2800) of VII
CPC. The Examinations were held on 07.08.2019 and the supplementary examination was also
held on 22.09.2019. B

Majority of Volunteers belonging to Mechanical, Engineering, Electrical Department, etc
felt that questions were on LDCE pattern and not on GDCE pattern. It seems that the staff
belonging to Operating Department were at an advantageous position as nearly 40% of the
questions were from GRS

Since staff belonging to other departments are not trained in GRS, they are unable to
answer the questions pertaining to GRS.

GDCE examinations are being conducted for the benefit of serving Railway employees
irrespective of the departments in which they work and hence the questions also should be on
RRB pattern meant for direct recruits

We request our General Manager to kindly intervene in this matter and take appropriate
action to render justice to all staff.

Thanking you,
Yours’faithfully,

By

(P.S.Suriyaprakasam)
JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES

Encl. as above

Southern Railway

Headquarters Office
Personnel Branch
Chennai 600 003.
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1\“(J.P(L)6")4/1/[\]/NFIR/RCPN

The Joint General Secretary,
Nation Federation of Indian Railwaymen,

Sub: Demand to cancel GDCE exam held on 07.08.2019 and
22.09.2019 - Reg.
Ref:  JGS/NFIR’s letter Esc No.85-A/GDCE dated 23.09.2019.

With reference to your letter dated 23.09.2019, it is communicated that due to
administrative reasons, = Computer Based Tests (CBT) conducted by
RRC/Chennai on 07.08.2019 & 22.09.2019 for the posts of Goods Guard,
JE/P.Way & JE/TMO under GDCE scheme was cancelled.

19
(Shikha Lal)
Dy.CPO/IR & Trg.

CIRCULAR NO. 1065
Date : 23.11.2019

P.S.SURIYAPRAKASAM
JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES
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